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DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR
Reference is made to the announcement dated 21st November, 2000 of the Company (the "Announcement") in connection with the proposed acquisition of certain interest in Slough Tech. All the terms used herein shall have the same meanings as defined in the Announcement unless stated otherwise. 

As stated in the Announcement, a circular (the "Circular") in relation to, among other things, details of the Acquisition and the Subscription will be despatched to Shareholders not later than 12th December, 2000. The despatch of the Circular will be delayed to a date not later than 29th December, 2000 as additional time will be required to finalize the Circular. The Company has applied to the Stock Exchange for an extension of the date for despatch of the Circular to the Shareholders to a date on or before 29th December, 2000.

By order of the Board

Yue Fung International Group Holding Limited

Lee Wing Kan

Chairman

Hong Kong, 11th December, 2000
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"Please also refer to the published version of this announcement in the Hong Kong i-mail"
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